
 

 

 

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

Doug Darling, PhD 

President 

Lake Region State College 

1801 College Drive North 

Devils Lake, ND 58301 

 

Dear Dr. Darling: 

 

This letter is formal notification of the action taken by the Accreditation 

Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN) at its meeting in March 2021. 

The Board of Commissioners granted continuing accreditation to the 

associate nursing program and scheduled the next evaluation visit for Fall 

2028. The details of the accreditation visit and the decision put forth by the 

Board have been sent to the program’s nurse administrator. 

 

Congratulations on this outstanding achievement! We look forward to 

continued successes for your nursing program. On behalf of the Board of 

Commissioners, we thank you and your colleagues for your commitment to 

quality nursing education.  

 

In closing, the ACEN commends the flexibility, courage, and resiliency 

demonstrated by nursing program faculty and leaders, and their institutional 

colleagues during the global pandemic. The ACEN would like to offer a 

note of thanks for maintaining high standards while providing outstanding 

support to the students and your communities. If you have questions about 

this action or about ACEN policies and procedures, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marsal P. Stoll, EdD, MSN 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


